
 

SRI BHAGWAN MAHAVEER SCHOOL, SAIDAPUR 

CIRCULAR 

SBMS/27/Gen/2024_25                                                                  14/09/2024  

 

To, 

All the VPs, Teachers, Parents & Students (KG to Class X) 

 

Subject: - “Milad-Un-Nabi/Id-E-Milad” Holiday regarding. 

 

It is informed to all concerned that school will remain closed on Monday 16th September, 2024 on 
account of “Milad-Un-Nabi / Id-E-Milad”. 

All students, teachers, parents and students may kindly note. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Principal 

SBMS 

 

 


